
From: Bill Russell
To: Cannon, Glenn
Subject: Re: Proposed Liquor License Regulations
Date: Monday, December 28, 2020 1:57:08 PM

Thanks Glenn, I’ll have a read and get back if there’s questions.

> On Dec 28, 2020, at 12:40 PM, Cannon, Glenn <gcannon@townofbourne.com> wrote:
>
> <Draft Liquor License Policy (Second Reading).pdf>
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